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Comments: Dear Person or Group of Persons,  In my area an area was allotted for E-Bikes due to their wear and

tear on terrain and due to their persistent noise when in use.  Please withdraw any proposals that permit E-Bikes

into National Forests.  There really is a need to preserve space for both types of spaces - one for the natural

beauty of place and for the more robust use of a place.  When people have the time and energy to get to a

National Forest it is a great good thing.  The presence of noisy vehicles and of the slow destruction of place has

no good grounds to be allowed.  Public Space/ Public Access: Well, not all of the time should such a broad

principle be applied. The use of vehicles for entertainment carry added responsibilities like respecting the rights

of others to enjoy nature as it is meant to be. Snow shoes are a perfect example of harmony with nature.  There

is no harmony with an E-Bike.  I humbly request that you respect nature's quiet and respect the E-Bike

community by listing places that communities agree are suitable for E-Bikes.  Thank you.  Sincerely Suzanne


